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NOVEMBER 2007

From Your Missionary ...

Dear Friends,

Each year at the Thanksgiving table, we all share things for which we are thankful. We talked about it  
a little early this year. Here is a glimpse of our table sharing time:

Team, we work with a quality team of people in the Personnel Division at OC.

Home, we love our home we are renting from some OC missionaries.

Activities, our girls are enjoying soccer and dance for the first time.

New cars that God has provided, a 2000 Ford Windstar and a 1991 Toyota Tercel.

Kin, we have enjoyed visits with both sets of grandparents and extended family.

School, our girls love their new school, Monument Academy.

Good friends for Mikayla and Elena.

Investors, like you, who pray for us and support our ministry through giving.

View of the Rocky Mountains from our deck and most windows in our house.

Internet to stay in touch with our great friends in Guatemala!

New Jobs and feeling a “fit” and excitement.

Great friends in Monument and Colorado Springs who have been there for us!

We thank God for all that He has done and is doing in our lives.
It is amazing living life with Him!

Thank you, our support team, for sticking with us through all our years  
in Guatemala and now in this new adventure based in  
Colorado Springs! We are truly blessed to have such  

dedicated people surround us in His love!

Happy Thanksgiving,
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